
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18th October 2022 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

TOGETHER WE CAN CHANGE YOUNG LIVES 

FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

As you may already know, Monday 14th November is the start of this year’s 

BBC Children in Need Appeal week.  On Friday 18th November we are asking 

our children to dress up in something yellow / spotty.  We will be having class 

related activities throughout the day with a particular focus on boosting 

mental health and wellbeing. This year Children in Need have teamed up 

with BBC Education to bring you BBC Moodboosters, a brand-new campaign 

aimed at getting Primary School children around the UK moving to boost their 

mental health and wellbeing. 
 

This year we will not be collecting donations in school.  If you wish to donate, 

please use the following option: 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8644 

 

Thank you for participating in helping support children and young people living 

around the country.   

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr R Pease 

Principal 

 

 

 
 

£1 or £2 

is all it takes 
Just donate a small 

amount, dress up and 

have fun on  

Friday 18th November 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8644

